From: Siggs, Harvey [mailto: @mendip.gov.uk]

Sent: 24 August 2018 13:47

To:

Cc: Siggs, Harvey; David Fothergill - Councillor

Subject: Cllrs Harvey Siggs/David Fothergill - Somerset Unitarisation - Paul Rowsell

Good afternoon

Please find attached letter from Cllr Harvey Siggs and Cllr David Fothergill.



Executive Support Officer

Mendip District Council,

Council Offices, Cannards Grave Road, Shepton Mallet,

Somerset, BA4 5BT

Web Address: www.mendip.gov.uk

Customer Services: 0300 303 8588

E-mail: @mendip.gov.uk

Direct Line:

Mobile:

From: @communities.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 26 July 2018 13:49

To: Siggs, Harvey < mendip.gov.uk>

Cc: Programme communities.gsi.gov.uk>

Subject: Somerset Unitarisation

Dear Councillor Siggs

Please find attached a letter from Rishi Sunak MP.

Kind regards







Correspondence Manager

This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient the E-mail and any files have been transmitted to you in error and any copying, distribution or other use of the information contained in them is strictly prohibited.

Nothing in this E-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of the Government unless confirmed by a communication signed on behalf of the Secretary of State.

The Department's computer systems may be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.

Correspondents should note that all communications from the Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com